
THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASUR Y 

WASHINGTON 

December 19 , 1925. 

Dear Mr . Carter: 

I have received your letter of the 

12th instant , and wish to thank you for 

the Texas pecans , which are very fine 

indeed. Your kindness in sending them 

is appreciated. 

With best wishes for Christmas and 

the new Year, I am, 

Sincerely yours , 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort-Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas . 




